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Haraam, The Forbidden

[2:173] He has only forbidden you what dies of itself, and blood, and flesh of swine, and that over
which any other (name) than (that of) Allah has been invoked; but whoever is driven to necessity,
not desiring, nor exceeding the limit, no sin shall be upon him; surely Allah is Forgiving, Merciful.

[5:3] Forbidden to you is that which dies of itself, and blood, and flesh of swine, and that on
which any other name than that of Allah has been invoked, and the strangled (animal) and that
beaten to death, and that killed by a fall and that killed by being smitten with the horn, and that
which wild beasts have eaten, except what you slaughter, and what is sacrificed on stones set up
(for idols) and that you divide by the arrows; that is a transgression. This day have those who
disbelieve des- paired of your religion, so fear them not, and fear Me. This day have I perfected
for you your religion and completed My favor on you and chosen for you Islam as a religion; but
whoever is compelled by hunger, not inclining willfully to sin, then surely Allah is Forgiving,
Merciful.

[6:121] And do not eat of that on which Allah's name has not been mentioned, and that is most
surely a transgression; and most surely the Shaitans suggest to their friends that they should
contend with you; and if you obey them, you shall most surely be polytheists.

[6:145] Say: I do not find in that which has been revealed to me anything forbidden for an eater to
eat of except that it be what has died of it- self, or blood poured forth, or flesh of swine, for that
surely is unclean, or that which is a transgression, other than (the name of) Allah having been
invoked on it; but whoever is driven to necessity, not desiring nor exceeding the limit, then
surely your Lord is Forgiving, Merciful.

[7:33] Say: My Lord has only prohibited indecencies, those of them that are apparent as well as
those that are concealed, and sin and rebellion without justice, and that you associate with Allah
that for which He has not sent down any authority, and that you say against Allah what you do
not know.

[16:115] He has only forbidden you what dies of itself and blood and flesh of swine and that over
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which any other name than that of Allah has been invoked, but whoever is driven to necessity,
not desiring nor exceeding the limit, then surely Allah is Forgiving, Merciful.

Source URL: https://www.al-islam.org/alphabetical-index-holy-quran/haraam-forbidden#comment-0


	Haraam, The Forbidden

